
Ref. G/013/2018 
 

 21 August 2018 

Re: Clarify the news regarding the tender offer of Grand Canal Land Public Company Limited’s shares   

To: President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 According to the news regarding the preparation for making tender offer of all Company’s shares by 

Central Pattana Public Company Limited, as detailed in a newspaper (Kao Hoon) on 21 August 2018.  

 The Company would like to clarify that the Company does not know the transaction of the selling and 

purchasing of the Company’s shares of the major shareholders of the Company and CPN group. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

  Yours sincerely, 

   

                           

                                                                                             (Mr.Sataporn Asawai) 

                                                                                   Senior  Assistant Managing Director  

                                                                                        Chief Executive Officer Office 

 


